
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Updates from the Boardwalk Chapel! 
Thank you for your prayers and support as our staff faithfully serve the tourists, 

internationals, and locals in Wildwood this summer! Many thanks to all trainers, 
churches, families and individuals, bands and musicians, and others who have come 
in June and July! Please check out our Facebook and the OPC Short-Term Missions 
page for great pictures, videos, testimonies, and more… and many thanks to all who 
contributed to compiling those stories! We are truly grateful to the Lord for how He 
graciously allows us to be involved in His work of growing His Kingdom! 
 

End-of-Summer Openings 
 Special Events. All our upcoming events are on our online Calendar! 

 Training Opportunities. Check out our online Training page for details! All are 
welcome! Please contact us if you wish to look into staying overnight. 
o Aug 7, 8, 10: Special Evangelism training by Mr. David Jouf 
o Aug 20-24: Evangelism Explosion training by Mr. Matt Cummings 
o Aug 26-Sept 3: You Last Forever conference by Rev. Richard Fisher 

 Openings for Churches. We still have several weeks this month open for teams 
to assist with boardwalk outreach! See more on this page. 
o Week 9, Aug 11-18: Normal ministry week with staff! 
o Week 10, Aug 18-25: Normal ministry week with special EE training! 
o Week 11, Aug 25-Sept 1: Last week of the season with special training! 
o Weekends of Sept 14-16 and Sept 21-23 for fellowship, concerts, and fun! 

 Openings for Staff. Are you able to commit to serving as volunteer staff for a 
week or two? Tell us about your availability and we would be happy to discuss 
options! Check out this page for further information and to submit an application 
for summer ministry. Email us at any time with specific questions! 

 

Current Needs 
 Praise the Lord that He has been working in the hearts and lives of people this 

summer! Please pray that many more would believe, and that the fruits of faith 
and repentance would be seen in those who made a profession in Jesus! 

 We are thankful for our many generous friends! Special thanks to Simon Y. for 
blessing the Evangelism Team with a replacement printer and this past week’s 
church from Matthews, NC, for providing a washing machine for our apartments! 

 Our committee met with the leaders and staff on July 24 and plans to meet again 
this Tues Aug 7 with several architects about future building plans. Please pray for 
God to richly bless our Chapel Committee with His wisdom! 

 Please continue to pray for all of our leaders and staff as they seek to finish out the 
summer strong in ministering to people on the Boardwalk and giving God all the 
glory! Also pray for the staff who have already finished out their summers at the 
Chapel that they would have the wisdom and courage to continue practicing 
ministry in their own communities. 

 Please pray for the churches, special trainers, musicians, and others who plan to 
come in August and September that the Lord would bless their preparations! 

 Would you consider giving a gift for the end of the summer? Of special note, check 
out Facebook for Tim’s story with pictures and information about the needs for 
our two remaining Wednesday Midnight Dinners! 

Finally, brothers, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may speed ahead and be honored, and that we may be 
delivered from wicked and evil men. For not all have faith. But the Lord is faithful. He will establish you 
and guard you against the evil one.  (2 Thessalonians 3) 
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May the Lord direct 
your hearts to the love 

of God and to the 
steadfastness of 

Christ! 
 
 

Connect with us! 
 
Director 
Rev. Jim Zozzaro 
(609) 522-8489 
 
Admin Assistant 
Elizabeth Horst 
Email 
 
Website 
www.boardwalkchapel.org 

 

Social Media 

www.facebook.com/

boardwalkchapel  

 
 

Giving 
 
Checks made payable to 
The Boardwalk Chapel: 
 
PNJ Missions 
886 Belmont Ave, St 1 
North Haledon, NJ 

07508 
 
Click to Donate Online 
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